
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY 29TH SEPTEMBER 2023 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

 Mon 2.10.23—11am—Y2 Class 
mass 

 Thur 5.10.23—Hello Autumn 
special lunch 

 Mon 9.10.23—11am—Y3 class 
mass 

 Thurs 12.10.23—11am KS1 Har-
vest Celebration 

 Thurs 12.10.23-2pm—Harvest 
Celebration for grandparents 

 Mon 16.10.23 11am Y4 class 
mass 

 Mon 16.10—Tue 17.10—School 
Uniform Swap 

 Thur 19.10.23—Open Day 10-12 
noon & 6-7.30pm 

 Fri 20.10.23—Break the Rules 
Day 

 Fri 20.10.23—Finish for Half- 
term break 

 Tues 31.10.23—Secondary 
school application deadline 

 Tues 31.10.23—School  re-opens 

 Mon 13.11.23—Dance Festival 

 Fri 24.11.23—Christmas Movie 
Night 

 Fri 8.12.23—Festive Own 
Clothes Day 

 Sat 9.12.23—Christmas Market 
& Pocket Money Fair 

 Fri 22.12.23—Break up for 
Christmas—finish at 2pm (NO 
ARK ON THE 22.12.23) 

Time is certainly flying by and October is beckoning. We have had a lovely week in school 

with preparations for our Harvest Service taking shape and plans for our Harvest Celebration 

underway. See my Seesaw post for more details. 

 

Our class masses kicked off this week and there was standing room only in Year 1 as so many 

of you joined Father, the children and staff to celebrate together. Well done Year 1 for     

creating the story of creation so beautifully. 

 

At the beginning of the week, I had the absolute privilege of joining Year 6 on their retreat to 

Castlerigg Manor and we had a brilliant few days spending time together in the beautiful 

Keswick countryside. Many of you may recall visiting the Manor as a pupil of St Bedes and 

will agree it is a special place. The theme of the retreat was, ‘Let your Light Shine’ and the 

children embraced every opportunity afforded them over the three days and were so faith 

filled and reverent. Their light truly was signing brightly. Huge thanks to the staff who gave 

so generously of their own time, to ensure we could give the children this memorable      

experience. Back at school, we have been celebrating ‘National Languages Day’ and sharing a 

beautiful book called ‘Gabrielle’s Song’. 

 

Enrichment Friday is back and in full swing, with the children enjoying such a variety of      

sessions. 

 

The Governors and children have reviewed our Mission Statement and shortly I will be     

revealing their suggestions and asking you as parents and carers to add your thoughts. 

Watch this space! 

 

Thank you as always for all your support; I’m feeling very grateful for our lovely school    

community. 

 

Have a great weekend. Father and the Parish would love to see you on Sunday at Family 

Mass at St Peter’s 10.30am. 

 

Mrs G-R 

 

PE DAYS 

Rec Weds & Fri 

Year 1 Tues & Thurs 

Year 2 Tues & Fri 

Year 3 Mon &  Swimming Weds 

Year 4 Mon & Thurs 

Year 5 Weds & Thurs 

PLEASE SEE OUR PARISH NEWSLETTERS ON 

SEPARATE ATTACHMENT 

Please see the latest Lancashire SEND newsletter via the link below. 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/media/946199/send-newsletter-
autumn-2023.pdf  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/media/946199/send-newsletter-autumn-2023.pdf
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/media/946199/send-newsletter-autumn-2023.pdf


NEXT WEEK SCHOOL LUNCHES 

PLEASE ORDER ONLINE VIA SCOPAY 

PLEASE CHOOSE OFF SUMMER MENU—WEEK 3 APART FROM THURSDAY! 

Thursday 5th October is a themed lunch—’Hello Autumn’ 

 please choose off the menu below and not the main menu 





  

EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 

https://forms.office.com/e/ 

qLQQNE2SHX  

https://forms.office.com/e/qLQQNE2SHX
https://forms.office.com/e/qLQQNE2SHX




Primary School applications 2024-

25 are now open, please follow the 

link  

below for further information. 

Primary deadline 

15.01.24 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-

education-families/schools/apply-for-a-

school-place/ 

Supplementary forms available 

from the school office or by the fol-

lowing link 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/

admissions 

 

Secondary School applications 2024

-25 are now open, please follow the 

link  

below for further information. 

Secondary deadline 

31.10.23 

 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-

education-families/schools/apply-for-a-

school-place/ 

DANCE FESTIVAL 

We have been invited to take part in the Wyre & Fylde Dance Festival 
again. The Y3 children are currently developing a dance, on the theme of 

Heroes and Heroines, with the help of our dance teacher Holly. This is part 
of their curriculum PE lessons. The Festival is a wonderful celebration for 

all the schools that take part and the children who took part last year    
absolutely loved it. Tickets have been  released and I would encourage you 
to purchase them as soon as possible. to avoid disappointment as it will be 

a sell out  

https://www.wintergardensblackpool.co.uk/
events/heroes-heroines-wyre-fylde-schools/  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/admissions
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/admissions
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.wintergardensblackpool.co.uk/events/heroes-heroines-wyre-fylde-schools/
https://www.wintergardensblackpool.co.uk/events/heroes-heroines-wyre-fylde-schools/


 
If your child celebrates their birthday this month 
(OCTOBER), we would like to invite them to join 
the special 'Birthday Table' on the last Fri of 
the month.  This includes a  cupcake with candle 
and a specially decorated table, the cost is 50p 
(please book in advance - see below) 
  
The 'Birthday Table' for this month will take 
place on Fri 20TH     October 
  

To book, please inform the school office either in person, by              
telephone - 01253 734658 or email: bursar@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk 
by the 13th 

Please can parents check all 
items of  uniform, coats, PE kit 
etc are clearly marked with your 
child's name.  
 
To assist us in reducing the 
amount of  lost property, please 
encourage your child to keep jumpers and any other items in their bags, 
if  taken off. 
 

Free uniform will be available again in the entrance hall 
from Monday 16th to Tues 17th October between 7am and 6pm 

 
If  you have any unwanted uniform, that is in good condition, this can be 
dropped off  between 10-12th October. 

 
Thank you 

mailto:bursar@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk



